Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Notification of Vacancies on the Downtown Brampton BIA Board

From: Carrie Leigh Percival <cpercival@amadojo.com>

Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 12:41 PM

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Brown, Patrick - Mayor <Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca>;
Kallideen, Marlon <Marlon.Kallideen@brampton.ca>; Vicente, Paul - Councillor <Paul.Vicente@brampton.ca>; Keenan,
Dennis (Councillor) <Dennis.Keenan@brampton.ca>

Cc: HenryJackman, Erica <Erica.Henrylackman@brampton.ca>; Jemaine Spence; Hair Lab; Dress People; Stephanie
Comas; John Cutruzzola; Peeyush Gupta; Deborah Kenny

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Notification of Vacancies on the Downtown Brampton BIA Board

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do
not trust or are not expecting.

Dear City of Brampton Council,

| am writing to inform you that two positions on the Downtown Brampton BIA Board have become vacant due to the
resignation of Brian Madden on Monday, April 15, 2024, and Emma O'Malley on Friday, April 12, 2024.

As per the Downtown Brampton BIA Constitution, we are required to promptly notify the City of Brampton Council of
any vacancies on the Board. We are currently in the process of arranging replacements for these positions, which will be

discussed at our April Board meeting. We will keep you informed of our proposed interim Board candidates.

As per Article 5.4 of our Constitution, the Council and the Board of Directors may appoint a qualified person, as set out
in sections 3.1 and 5.1, to hold office for the unexpired portion of the term for which their predecessor was elected.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Carrie Percival
Chair - Downtown Brampton BIA



